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Construction Project Alert: 

As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s 

(FDOT) widening project on U.S. 17 from Horse 

Landing Road to the Dunn’s Creek Bridge, channel 

restrictions will be in place January 2020 through 

March 2020, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting. The restrictions are necessary to 

construct elements of the new bridge and fender 

system. 

The horizontal bridge clearance will be reduced to 
safely stage equipment and perform work. During 
this phase of construction, pylons and beams will be 
intermittently suspended above the main navigation 
channel by crane. 
 
Mariners are advised to proceed at a slow, no wake 
speed. Construction barges will be present with 
personnel on board on the north side of the channel. 
Barge workers will be monitoring VHF-FM channel 
16 .  
 
Construction personnel will be present to guide 
boaters through the construction site using orange 
flags and hand signals when it is unsafe to pass 
through the channel. 
 
GLF Construction began the $36.5 million widening 
project in February 2018 and is expected to complete 
construction by summer 2021, weather and 
unforeseen circumstances permitting. 


